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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #147 
Equipment repair labour rates and 
shipping prices increased 
 
 
As per the contract between AADL and vendors who repair equipment, Alberta Aids to Daily 
Living (AADL) has updated the maximum prices it will pay for equipment repair services 
including labour, shipping and generic parts costs, effective October 1, 2022.  
The updated maximum prices can be found in the AADL Approved Product List ZN – Repair 
services: Wheelchair and large equipment. 
The Alberta Blue Cross online health portal has been updated to accept claims up to the new 
maximum prices. 
 

Retroactive to October 1, 2022 
The updated pricing applies to claims with service dates on or after October 1, 2022. Claims 
already submitted in this time period using the old maximum prices are eligible for adjustment.  
Alberta Blue Cross will contact vendors in the coming weeks to process adjustments where 
applicable. For any questions about claim adjustments please contact the Alberta Blue Cross 
Provider Support team at 587-756-8629, toll-free at 1-888-828-8738 or by email at 
HealthServicesAADLInquiries@ab.bluecross.ca. 
 

More information 
Jennifer Bourret, Mobility Benefits Program Manager 
T: 780-422-7756   
E: Jennifer.bourret@gov.ab.ca 
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